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 Andrea Scott OBJ2015/5540/P 23/10/2015  13:45:38 I would like to strongly object to the above proposal as it will result in a loss of daylight, sunlight and 

potentially privacy. I also believe there will be a significant increase in noise due to the nature of the 

business

90 Camden Road

london

NW1 9EA

 pearse molloy OBJ2015/5540/P 23/10/2015  14:00:29 I strongly object to the proposed erection of a single storey rear extension. It will block out light to the 

communal garden and also to my basement property. I also have concerns about the increased levels of 

noise and loss of privacy

88a Camden road

basement

london

NW1 9EA

 Pearse Molloy OBJ2015/5540/P 23/10/2015  13:55:56 Dear Mr Marfleet, thank you for your letter regarding the planning application for the above. 

I object strongly to the single storey rear extension. It will block light for the communal garden  and it 

will also affect the light entering the back of my property.

The fact it is a restaurant, I fear of the noise that will generated.

I also fear  for the loss of privacy to the rear gardens.

90A camden road

basement

London

NW1 9EQ
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